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Beth Evans (she/her) has been a member of First Unitarian of 

Brooklyn for over thirty years. She raised her four children in the 

congregation and is proud to see them living and practicing the UU 

values they learned here. She has contributed to the congregation in 

many ways, including building the next generation with the 

religious education program, celebrating half of humankind in the 

Women’s Leadership Alliance, knitting with the Crafting Ministry, 

and exploring spirituality with fellow congregants in monthly 

meetings with Rev. Ana. She has also served on the Leadership 

Development Committee, spearheaded the reorganization of the 

Library, and most recently worked with the Technology Team. In 

this role Beth has been honored to serve as one of the Zoom services 

hosts and is preparing to learn the streaming production side of online services. Beth is finishing 

the first year of a 3-year term on the Board of Trustees.  She looks forward to retirement in a few 

years when she knows she will be happy to contribute more and have more time for her creative 

writing, but in the meantime, she continues working as an academic librarian, finding time for 

friends and family, and looking more deeply into what it means to live a life of value. 

Patrick Gunn (he/him) has been attending First U with his 

wife Laura and their three children since 2006.  During his 

membership he has been an RE/OWL teacher, has participated 

in several special project teams, has served terms on the 

Committee on Ministry and the Leadership Development 

Committee, and is a former co-president of the Board of 

Trustees.  Patrick is completing his second term as moderator.  

Professionally, Patrick has spent over twenty-five years in 

various roles throughout the film and television business, as a 

producer, studio executive, and manager of content libraries.  


